
Communication from the Alderman of the 11th District requesting that the Department of Public 

Works commission a feasibility and cost study, paid for with unspent 2013 capital funds to be 

designated by the Commissioner, on possibilities for the replacement or upgrade of the Safety 

Building. 

 

 

Thanks, 

--- 
Gregory T. Helding 
Alderman of the 11th District 
Chairman - Committee on Public Safety and Licensing 
City of Racine, WI 

 


